
   

 

   

 

March 27, 2023 

 

New KAY State Director – Sarah Smith 

The Kansas State High School Activities Association is pleased to announce Sarah Smith of Wetmore, 

Kansas will join its staff on July 1, 2023, as an Assistant Executive Director. Smith was selected in a 

national search from a strong field of candidates. She will succeed Annie Diederich, who is retiring from 

the KSHSAA staff.  

  

Smith joins the KSHSAA after serving as high school and junior high activities director and grade 10-12 

English teacher for the Doniphan West USD 111 District since August 2016. She has experience as a 

successful volleyball coach and Kansas Association for Youth (KAY) club sponsor with Doniphan West. 

Prior to working with the Mustangs, Smith was a teacher, KAY club sponsor and basketball coach at the 

Wetmore Academic Center for eleven years.  

  

A native of rural Jackson County, Kansas, and a graduate of Jackson Heights High School, Ms. Smith 

earned a Bachelor of Arts in History with a Political Science minor from Washburn University in 2004. 

She is currently finishing a master's degree in educational administration from Emporia State University, 

to be completed this coming May.  

  

Ms. Smith’s primary responsibilities will be the administration of gymnastics, tennis, volleyball, the 

KSHSAA Hall of Fame, the Kansas Association for Youth (KAY) program, bowling and unified bowling while 

assisting with general administration of the KSHSAA. 

 

“Ms. Smith is respected as an outstanding educator and will continue to empower students to serve, 

grow, and lead as they engage in the interscholastic activities. Her faithful service as a teacher, coach, 

building administrator, district leader, and her parent perspective all support Sarah as an excellent choice 

to fulfill the duties so capably administered by Ms. Diederich” said KSHSAA Executive Director, Bill Faflick. 

 

Ms. Smith is a lifelong learner committed to timely, concise, and clear communication. She is known as a 

team builder and is committed to supporting member schools in furthering education-based activity 

experiences for Kansas students.  

 

KAY Leadership Camp – ONLY ONE MORE MONTH TO GET REGISTERED! 

KAY Leadership Camp (KLC) will be from July 24-28, 2023 at Rock Springs 4- H Center. This incredible 

week will be dedicated to kicking off our year of “Leadership Roundup” and to have fun along the way. 

KAY clubs will receive camp posters, brochures, and detailed information at the Unit Conferences. 

 

KLC REGISTRATION OPENED ON FEBRUARY 17! 

 

How do I register my members for KLC? 

Step 1: Go to https://www.kshsaa.org/School/Login.cfm.  

Step 2: Get your log information if you don’t have it from your school administrator.  

Step 3: Once logged in select ACTIVITIES from the top of the page. 

Step 4: Scroll down to KAY and select the appropriate item to register. 

https://www.kshsaa.org/School/Login.cfm


   

 

   

 

Step 5: Follow the prompts and/or instructions and submit registration. 

Step 6: An invoice will be emailed to your Athletic Director the following Wednesday after you enroll. 

 

KAYAN KLC Scholarships Available 

KAYAN is once again offering scholarships to pay for up to half of the camp costs for campers who apply.  

The application can be downloaded here and sent to the email address of the back of the application or 

to Annie Diederich at adiederich@kshsaa.org.  The deadline to apply is April 1, 2023 

 

Wanda May Vinson Scholarship 

The Wanda May Vinson Scholarship application is due by April 1, 2023.  This is a great opportunity for 

KAY seniors to apply for funds for postsecondary education.  Scholarship Application 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/604e654398e1e16217f0b08a/t/63cec4938f4a772b6e8bacc6/1674495124066/KAYAN+Camp+Application.pdf
mailto:adiederich@kshsaa.org
https://www.kshsaa.org/Public/KAY/PDF/WMV_Application.pdf

